
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Governors can be parents, members 
of staff or people drawn from the 
local community.  No prior 
knowledge is required; a 
comprehensive range of training and 
support is provided. It’s an exciting 
opportunity for you to: 

 

 acquire new skills; 
 

 participate in teamwork; 
 

 contribute to the community; 
 

 make a difference to children’s lives. 
 

We’re looking for 
people like YOU 
to become school 

governors. 

 

For further information on vacancies at our 
school, please contact: Nadia Fenn 

 
tel:   01787 280279   
 
email: admin@cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk 
 


